
Sick Policy Reminder: 
Please remember our 24-hour 
rule on sickness. If your child has 
vomited and/or diarrhea within 
the last 24 hours, they need to 
stay home. If they have had a 
fever of 100 degrees or higher, 
they must be completely fever 
free for 24 hours without 
medication before returning to 
school.

We hope everyone continues to be 
healthy, safe, and happy. Thank you all so 
much for the love and appreciation you 
have shown all our teachers! It means a 
lot to us to know that we are appreciated. 

This month we will complete our school 
year curriculum for our toddlers, 
preschoolers, pre-K, and kindergarten 
students. The children have worked so 
hard this year and are proud of all they 
have accomplished. Our teachers are 
delighted to see how far each child has 
come this year. 

In the summer months, we will begin our 
theme calendar and water days!

As always, we strive for the best for each 
of our students and thank you for all your 
support. 
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Please remember to 
sign your child in 
and out each day.

Call or email the 
school by 8:00 if 
your child is going 
to be absent.

All items brought 
to the school must 
have child's first 
and last name on 
it.

If anyone other 
than the regular 
guardians will be 
picking up your 
child, please email 
us the information 
each time they 
pick up along with 
a photograph. 
They will also need 
to have ID.

Important Dates
Mother's Day Celebration: 

Friday, May 10th
Graduation: 

Thursday, May 30th

Important Nut Aware Facility
Nut allergies are becoming more 
common. Please do not bring any 
items with nuts or items 
manufactured in a facility where 
nuts are processed.




